

February 17, 2009

Mr. Ryan Lavin, President Student Assembly 109 Day Hall Campus

Dear Ryan:

Thank you for your email dated February 6, 2009 in which you share the recently passed Resolution 22, SDPB and SAFC Endowment Fund.

Per Section 2.3 of the Student Assembly Charter, only charter amendments concerning legislative authority, membership and charter amendment procedure require the approval of the President. By this standard, this action does not require such approval.

I appreciate the time and effort you and the Student Assembly have invested in finding ways we can meet the needs of students, even during these challenging financial times.

Thank you.

Best regards,

David J. Skorton

cc:

SA Members Margaret J. Beach Thomas W. Bruce William E. Fry Kent L. Hubbell Susan H. Murphy Alison G. Power